From: Adrienne Martin

Sent: 23/05/2025 9:08:32 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132. - Construction of Mc Donald’s Balgowlah

| wish to strongly object to the above DA 2025/0132, construction of a McDonalds food outlet
and restaurant planned for Rosebery Street, Balgowlah.

This area is already extremely congested. Rosebery Street is quite a narrow street to begin
with, already coping under strain with the numerous businesses operating in that street, not to
mention 2 supermarkets, Aldi and Woolworths, a huge Bunnings, together with an
earthmoving/building materials depot right next door to Aldi.

Please do not allow McDonalds to build in or around Rosebery Street. There is already a
successful McDonalds in Brookvale next to Petbarn with plenty of room for the drive-in
takeaway convenience.

Sincerely,

Adrienne Martin

34 Bungaloe Avenue
Balgowlah NSW 2093

Sent from my iPad.



